
 
County of Bruce 
Planning & Development Department 
30 Park Street, Box 848  
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226-909-5515 

 
June 20, 2022 
File Number: Z-2022-059 

Public Meeting Notice 
You’re invited: On-line Public Meeting 
to consider proposed changes to the  
Municipality of Brockton Zoning By-Law 
Tuesday, July 12, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. 
The purpose of this application is to complete a housekeeping amendment to address 
provisions related to permitted uses under the definition of "Automobile Gas Bar" to afford 
greater flexibility for retail uses. Amendments are also proposed to the provisions for driveway 
entrances to provide greater flexibility for the approval of entrances particularly for 
Commercial, Agricultural, Industrial and Residential uses. 
The amendment would apply across the Municipality of Brockton. 

Learn more 
Discover more at www.brucecounty.on.ca/living/land-use or by emailing 
bcplwa@brucecounty.on.ca, calling 226-909-5515, or viewing in-person at the Bruce 
County Planning Office between 8:30 AM and 4:30 PM (Mon to Fri). The Planner on the 
file is: Monica Walker Bolton 

Have your say 
Prior to the meeting, questions, concerns, or objections about the application can be sent by 
email to bcplwa@brucecounty.on.ca or publicmeetingcomments@brucecounty.on.ca, by mail, 
or to 226-909-5515. Comments and opinions submitted prior to decision will become part of 
the public record. Comments will be provided to the Committee for its consideration. 

 
On the day of and during the Public Meeting you can participate by telephone or virtually. 

 

How to access the public meeting 
For information on how to participate in the public meeting, please visit the municipal website 
at https://www.brockton.ca/en/our-services/Current-Council-Meeting-Agenda.aspx. 

 
Please contact the Municipality at fhamilton@brockton.ca or 519 881 2223 ext 124 if you 
have any questions regarding how to participate in the meeting. 

Stay in the loop 
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If you’d like to be notified of the decision of the approval authority on the proposed 
application(s), you must make a written request to the Bruce County Planning Department. 
For more information about this matter, including information about appeal rights, contact 
bcplwa@brucecounty.on.ca. 
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